
SOTA Grade 8  
Organizational Chart for Week of __6/1/2020__ to ____6/5/2020____________ 

CORE courses: Assignments When is it Due? 

When can I get help? 

Science 8 R 

Kraeger 

Zoom Meet: 

M-F 10AM 

1. Periodic table Packet #1 

2. Periodic table Packet #2 

3. Periodic table Scavenger 

Hunt 

4. Daily Bell work 

1. Due Wed 6/3 

2. Due Fri 5/5 

3. Due Mon 6/8 

 

Email /text me with any 

questions 

Science 8 

Sheffer 

Zoom Meet: 

Please email Mr.. Sheffer directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Sheffer directly for 

daily assignments 

Living 8 

Downs 

Zoom Meet: 

Friday @ 1:00 p.m. 

Human Impact Research Paper 

 

Castle Learning Quiz #2 

Due Thursday 

 

Due Monday 

Living 8 

Hohmann 

Zoom Meet: 

Human Body Systems Castle 

learning Questions 

What is Ecology? Notes 

Ecology Questions 

Due Monday 

 

Due Wednesday 

Due Friday 

English 8 H 

DeGrandis 

Zoom Meet: 

 

 

● TedTalk is due June 5th. I would focus 
on this first because it is a greater 
portion of your grade for the last 
marking period.Submit the link to your 
video in Assignment 80.0.  No link = no 
grade! 
 

● Reading of TKMB: See the suggested 
reading schedule in the Stream in 
Google Classroom. I have not assigned 
every chapter. Just four each week. 
There will be a brief quiz on these 
chapters. 
 

● Study Guide Questions for chapters 15-
19 are due Friday June 5. The rest due 
the following Friday, June 12. 

 

 
EXTRA CREDIT:  If you get these 
assignments done and need extra credit, 
complete Assignment 90.0 in Google 
Classroom. You cannot do this for extra 
credit until all other work is complete. 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 8th 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 12th 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 12th 5:00 PM 



English 8 R 

DeGrandis 

Zoom Meet: 

 

Every T/TH from 

10:30-10:50 

 

● TedTalk is due June 5th. I would focus 
on this first because it is a greater 
portion of your grade for the last 
marking period.Submit the link to your 
video in Assignment 80.0.  No link = no 
grade! 
 

● Reading of TKMB: See the suggested 
reading schedule in the Stream in 
Google Classroom. I have not assigned 
every chapter. Just four each week. 
There will be a brief quiz on these 
chapters. 
 

● Study Guide Questions for chapters 15-
19 are due Friday June 5. The rest due 
the following Friday, June 12. 

 

 
EXTRA CREDIT:  If you get these 
assignments done and need extra credit, 
complete Assignment 90.0 in Google 
Classroom. You cannot do this for extra 
credit until all other work is complete. 
 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 5th 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 12th 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 12th 5:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY JUNE 14th 5:00 PM 

AIS ELA 

Degrandis 

Zoom Meet: 

 

Every T/TH from 

11:00-11:20 

 

 

 

Complete the reading assignment in 

www.ReadWorks.org 

 

 

FRIDAY June 8th 5:00 PM 

English 8 R 

Breidenstein 

Zoom Meet: 

Tuesday and 

Thursday 

4th &6th 12:00 

1st & 9th 2:00 

Office hours by 

appointment. 

(585)281-9344 

1. Read To Kill a Mockingbird 

chapters 12-16. 

2. Complete questions at the 

end of each chapter. 

3. Read To Kill a Mockingbird 

17-20 

4. Complete the questions at 

the end of each chapter 

5. Post your prediction for the 

out come of the trial and 

your reasoning on FlipGrid or 

Padlet 

Due June 3 

 

 

 

Due June 6 

 

 

 

Due June 6 



AIS ELA 8 

Breidenstein 

Zoom Meet: 

Call for 

appointment 

(585)281-9344 

1. Complete Vocabulary 

2. Read and complete activities 

for Newela activity. 

Due June 6 

English 8 

Foster 

Zoom Meet: 

Thursday, 2pm 

Individual Conferences. See Google 

Classroom for instructions. 

 

Complete any missing or past-due 

assignments. Check your email for a 

list of what you need to submit. 

Complete conferences by Friday, 6/5 

 

For Help: -Email 2018295@rcsd121.org 

or dane.foster@rcsdk12.org, or 

message me on Google Classroom for 

help. -Additional Zooms can be 

scheduled for individual help as 

needed.  

Algebra I 8 

Driscoll 

Zoom Meet: 

Monday 

12:30 ONLY 

Wednesday 

Per 1- 10:30 am 

Per 4- 11 am 

Per 9- 12 pm 

Task 1- Rearrange and then solve 

quadratics by factoring. 

 

Task 2-  Rearrange and solve 

unfactorable quadratics using  the 

graphing calculator. 

 

Task 3  - Putting Quadratics all 

together in context 

 

Task 4 - Progression of Learning 

Task 1- during zoom, finish on your own 

 

Task 2- Tuesday on your own 

 

Task 3- Wednesday during zoom, finish 

rest on your own 

 

Task 4- On your own 

 

ALL TASKS ARE DUE  FRIDAY 6/5 

 

Math 8 R  

Driscoll 

Zoom Meet: 

Tues/Thurs 

1 PM 

MP4 Week 7 Delta Math (link & 

videos posted in Google Classroom 

on Monday)  **DO THIS FIRST** 

MP4 Week 7 Assessment (Google 

Forms link posted in Google 

Classroom on Wednesday) 

Delta Math DUE 6/5 

Assessment DUE 6/5 

 

Watch videos posted in Google 

Classroom on Monday’s post or email me 

for help! 

Math 8 R 

Freese 

Zoom Meet: 

 

MP4 Week 7 Delta Math (link & 

videos posted in Google Classroom 

on Monday)  **DO THIS FIRST** 

MP4 Week 7 Assessment (Google 

Forms link posted in Google 

Classroom on Wednesday) 

Delta Math DUE 6/5 

Assessment DUE 6/5 

 

Watch videos posted in Google 

Classroom on Monday’s post or email me 

for help! 

mailto:2018295@rcsd121.org
mailto:dane.foster@rcsdk12.org


Math 8 On Ramp 

Freese 

Zoom Meet: 

 

Assignments on Khan Academy 

(link to join Khan Academy is 

emailed and posted on Google 

Classroom) 

DUE 6/5 

 

Email me or join Zoom for help on how 

to join or help with the lessons! 

Math 8 On Ramp 

Driscoll 

Zoom Meet: 

Thursday 11 am 

Assignments on Khan Academy 

(graphing proportional 

relationships) 

DUE 6/5 

 

Email me or join Zoom for help on how 

to join or help with the lessons! 

Math 8 

Breedy 

Zoom Meet: 

Please email Ms. Breedy directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Ms. Breedy directly for 

daily assignments 

Social Studies 8 H 

Laird 

Zoom Meet: 

Please email Mr. Laird directly for 

daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Laird directly for daily 

assignments 

Social Studies 8 R 

Johnson 

Zoom Meet: 

Please email Mr. Johnson directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Johnson directly for 

daily assignments 

Social Studies 8 R 

Gilbert 

Zoom Meet: N/A 

Office Hours: M-F 

10am-12pm.  

Phone/Email  

585-210-8083  

1268160@rcsd121.org 

 

Daily Quizzes/review--due daily 

Monday: Beginning of the Cold War 

Due: Wed June 3 

I like tI think you have figured it 

out Mike 

Wednesday: Response to the Cold 

War at home.  Red Scare. 

 

Due Friday June 5I Iuuuu 

Please check my classroom for daily 

updates/information or lessons.    

Please use my email and phone number 

for additional help.  

Phone/Email  

585-210-8083  

1268160@rcsd121.org  

Social Studies 8 

Breedy 

Zoom Meet: 

Please email Ms. Breedy directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Ms. Breedy directly for 

daily assignments 



Spanish I 

Mazierski 

Zoom Meet 

Wednesday @ 1 & 

1:30  

Monday : Reflection  

Preterite Celebration due by 

midnight  

Tuesday : Vocabulary 9A 

Introduction and Practice   

Wednesday : Zoom Meeting look in 

the class stream for the code  

Thursday: 9A Practice  

Friday: Make up Work  

  

Due Dates are in Google Classroom  

 

Email me with any Questions  

 

Spanish I 

Smith 

Zoom Meet 

Office Hours 

Tuesday and 

Friday 12:30-1 

Monday: “Speaking” Practice 

Tuesday: Present to Past Tense 

Wednesday: New Vocabulary with 

Practice 

Thursday: Vocabulary Practice  

Friday: “Virtual Paper Plate Awards 

Voting”, Optional Letter to Self,  

Make up work 

Due Dates are posted on Google 

Classroom.  

 

E-mail if you have any questions on the 

work!  

 

 

Spanish I 

Mincey 

Zoom Meet 

 

Please email Ms. Mincey directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Ms. Mincey directly for 

daily assignments 

Chorus 8 

Hartmann 

Zoom Meet: 

 

Please email Mr. Hartmann directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Hartmann directly for 

daily assignments 

Band 8 

Venanzi 

Zoom Meet: 

Power Point: music careers Check google classroom for office 

hours; email me anytime 

Jazz Band 7/8 

Petito 

Zoom Meet: 

Friday 6/5/22 

1:00pm-2:00pm 

Jam of the Week Due: Friday, June 5th, by 11:59PM 

 

Register for zoom office hours for an 

independent study/lesson AT LEAST 

once during Quarter 4. 

Orchestra 8 

Herman 

Zoom Meet: 

Please email Ms. Herman directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Ms. Herman directly for 

daily assignments 



Drama 8 

Rebholz 

Zoom Meet: 

Office Hours: 

Wednesday 3-4 

Complete ONE assignment in the 

Drama Hub, and answer the 

question in the Drama 8 Google 

Classroom to let me know what you 

completed. 

Due by Saturday, June 6 

 

For assistance you can email me, leave 

comment on Google Classroom, or 

attend my Office Hours! 

Home and Careers 

Jones 

Zoom Meet 

Tuesdays 

8-3 9 am 

8-8 1pm 

Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

     8 - 8:30 

 

1. POST-TEST  

2. Financial Literacy Research 

Project 

3. Work on Happiness Journals 

 

 

Please attend your Zoom 

Classes 

 

1. Due Monday 6/1 

2. Due Thursday 6/4 

 

3. Due 6/15 

Health 8 

Ferris 

Zoom Meet 

Please email Ms. Ferris directly for 

daily assignments 

Please email Ms. Ferris directly for 

daily assignments 

Dance 8 

Phillips 

Zoom  

Dept meeting= 

Tuesday, 3 PM  

 

ZOOM Office 

hour= Tuesday 4-5 

PM 

 

Links in Google 

Classroom under 

“Ongoing ZOOM 

Sessions” 

 

FINAL PROJECT- Week 2 

-20 seconds minimum of NEW 

choreography is due this week. If 

you did not submit the first 20 

seconds, you have 40 seconds to 

complete by this coming Friday.  

***THIS IS CHOREOGRAPHY- 

NOT IMPROVISATION!  

-Select your costume (no need to 

purchase), and describe your 

thought process. Place in Google 

doc with submission or in comment 

section. 

Due Friday, June 5- 3 PM 

Dance 8 

Rebholz 

Zoom Meet 

Office Hours: 

Wednesday 3-4 

Working on Final Projects! Your 

choice between: 

Choreography: at least 30 seconds 

of dance due 

Due by Saturday, June 6 

 

For assistance you can email me, leave 

a comment on Google Classroom, or 



 Research: 2-3 paragraphs or 5-8 

slides due 

See Tap 2020 Google Classroom 

for full assignment expectations 

attend my Office Hours! 

Physical Education  

Oneill 

Zoom Meet: NO 

Office Hours:  

MW F - 10 - 11 

T Th 1 - 2 

Weekly Activity Log - 90 Minutes 

total for to Monday to  Friday along 

with five questions 

Due on Friday by 11:59 PM 

 

For Help: Email me or message me on 

Google Classroom for help anytime.  

Physical Education  

Vandermallie 

Zoom Meet:NO 

Office Hours: 

Daily- 9-11 

Weekly Activity Log - 90 Minutes 

total for to Monday to  Friday along 

with five questions this week on 

Weight Training 

 

Remember I am taking all back work 

without penalty but you are running 

out of days before MP ends. 

Due on Friday by 1 PM 

 
For Help: Email me or message me on 

Google Classroom for help anytime. 

Physical Education  

Capezzuto 

Zoom Meet: No 

Office Hours: 

1pm-3pm M-F 

PE Curriculum Weekly Work-Out 

Activity Log: 

Monday, Wednesday, and Friday: 

30 minutes each day. (90 minutes 

total)  A weekly 5 question quiz 

that correlates with our PE 

Curriculum. 

Due Date: end of day Friday 

 

Any Help/Questions: Email or send 

message via Google Classroom, anytime 

for assistance. 

Cheryl.Capezzuto@rcsdk12.org 

Thank you... 

Art 8 

Glavich-Hawkins 

Zoom Meet: 

Zoom Office 

Hours: Wednesday 

2:00-3:00 

Continue working on the eye of the 

dragon assignment. Outline with 

black marker and color with colored 

pencils. 

*If you need supplies please 

contact me ASAP. 

I will also accept any back work for 

full credit. 

Due Friday June 5th 

 

If you need help please email me 

2005624@rcsd121.org, message me on 

Google classroom, attend Zoom office 

hours or set up an appointment for an 

individual Zoom. 

Music 8 

DeLany 

Zoom Meet: 

Tuesday at 3:00-

3:30 PM 

1. Assignment 16 - Movie Music 

2. Makeup Assignments 

1. Friday 6/5/20 at 11:59PM  

2. Friday 6/12/2020 at 11:59PM  

3. If you need help, sign up for a one-

on-one meeting to discuss work, chat, 

or work on an independent study at 

mailto:Cheryl.Capezzuto@rcsdk12.org
mailto:2005624@rcsd121.org


https://kaila-delany.youcanbook.me/ 

4. Email/message any time for help, 

feedback, assignment extensions, etc. 

Theatre Tech 8 

Myers 

Zoom Meet 

Please email Mr. Myers directly for 

daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Myers directly for 

daily assignments 

Theater Tech 8 

Canfield 

Zoom Meet 

Please email Mr. Canfield directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Canfield directly for 

daily assignments 

Technology 8 

Demonte 

Zoom Meet 

Please email Mr. Demonte directly 

for daily assignments 

Please email Mr. Demonte directly for 

daily assignments 

Literacy Lab 8 

Youngman 

 

Office Hours: 

Wednesdays @ 

10:00 AM 

This week’s assignments: 

➔ 100 minutes of independent 

reading 

➔ IXL Skills X.5 and X.6 

➔ G. Classroom Multiple Choice 

Question 

Due 6/5 by 4:00 PM 

 

All work and links to assignments can 

be found in the weekly lessons 

slideshow on Google Classroom. 

 

Please email me with any questions or 

attend office hours (parents welcome): 

2014544@rcsd121.org 

Literacy Lab 8 

Episcopo 

 

Office Hours 

Thursday @ 7:45 

PM 

This week’s assignments: 

➔ See Google Slide for 

directions 

➔ IXL (see PPT for directions) 

➔ Zoom Meeting 

➔ Ted Talk and Response 

Due 6/5 by 4:00 PM 

 

All work and links to assignments can 

be found in the weekly lessons 

slideshow on Google Classroom. 

 

Please email me with any questions or 

attend office hours (parents welcome): 

2011899@rcsd121.org 

 

 

https://kaila-delany.youcanbook.me/
mailto:2014544@rcsd121.org
mailto:2011899@rcsd121.org

